
Holley Wrestling Alumni Night  

 

 The Holley Central School Wrestling Team will be hosting an 

Alumni Night on Thursday, December 22nd, at the Holley High 

School.  The Holley Varsity Wrestling Team will be competing against 

and hosting St. Joseph’s Institute from Buffalo, NY.  The ceremony will 

start at 6:00pm as all former Holley Wrestlers will be introduced at mat 

side.  Refreshments will be served to the Alumni following the match. 

 All former Holley Wrestlers will be admitted free.  The Holley 

Coaching Staff is asking for all former Holley Wrestlers to pass the word 

and to talk up the event.  Each alumnus will fill out a data sheet with 

their name and year of graduation.   

 If any former wrestler has any questions, you may call Head Coach 

John J. Grillo at 585-638-6335 x2056.   

 


